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Exchange your 
World Book Day 
Token!

All pupils have been given a World Book 
Day token

You can exchange it for a £1 book, 
OR put it towards the cost of a book at 
WHSmiths, Waterstones, Sainsburys, ASDA, 
Tescos, The Works, or Blackwells

Glebe School

Spring Term #2 - 9/2/24
NEWSLETTER

29th February - Year 8 Parents’ Evening 
Bookings on SchoolCloud will open after the 
half term holiday - more information to follow.

Families eligible to receive support
under the Government’s Household

Support Grant will receive supermarket
vouchers for the holidays in the next few
days (on or around the 9th). The amount
is set by the Local Authority. These will be
emailed to the primary email address held
on record by the school.

Our new look webite will be going live 
during the half term holiday! From Saturday 
10th, please take some time to have a look 
around the new layout and familiarise 
yourselves. We have useful Quicklinks and a 
new calendar, amongst other things!
A very short video showing you around is 
available HERE

Fri 9th Feb - End of Half Term 3
School will finish at the usual time of 3.15pm

HALF TERM

Mon 12th - Fri 16th Feb

Mon 19th Feb - Start of Half Term 4

Reading Raffle Winners
We have set up a half-termly reading 

raffle! Pupils get one entry for each book 
quiz that they take on Accelerated Reader. 
The raffle is drawn every half term and the 
winners receive a £10 book voucher!

This half term’s winners are:
Year 7 - Daniel
Year 8 - Aleah
Year 9 - Coco
Year 10 - Ali
year 11 - Chloe
Provision - Ella

https://youtu.be/MfCnE_oap88
https://youtu.be/MfCnE_oap88
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All of Year 7 have taking part in Votes for Schools during their tutor time.

Votes for Schools is an online programme where students discuss various challenging issues on 
topics relevant to young people and their everyday life (covering PSHE, British Values, Prevent 
and SMSC (Spiritual, Moral, Social and Cultural) Curriculum). This helps our students further 
develop their independence as well as their social and emotional awareness, knowledge and 
understanding.

They are enjoy these weekly discussions and show truly impressive 
enthusiasm and engagement. This week’s topic for discussion was 
“Do adults have tools to teach you about online safety?” - How 
would you vote?

You can find out more about Votes for Schools here:
https://www.votesforschools.com

Year 7

The term has been going well and 
the students continue to work on 
their coursework and study hard in 
preparation for final exams. 

Thoughts of next steps, post year 11, 
are at the forefront of our minds and 
students have been very proactive in 
applications, visits and interviews for the 
next steps in their education.

Please find some useful links to online 
careers/apprenticeship fairs that you 
and your young person might find useful.

Apprenticeship Week

Virtual Careers Fairs for STEM

Job-fairs

Congratulations to Tatheer and 
Anastasia who both received pupil of the 
week awards for their effort and progress 
in lessons.

Year 11

Miss B’s KS5 English students have been 
reading Avocado Baby and finished the unit 
of work by making and preparing their own 
avocado wraps.

During Enrichment sessions, the whole 
Provision have had the opportunity of tennis 
coaching at Bromley Tennis Centre - it was 
great to get out and see opportunities 
available in the community

www.bromleytenniscentre.co.uk/

As part of their Wood Lodge trip, some KS5 
students visited Bubble Planet in London, 
which was a brilliant “voyage through 
fantastical, pastel landscapes”!  Students 
would very much recommend a visit before 
the exhibition closes!

https://bubble-planet.com/london/

Provision

Congratulations to Aleah, who won the 
Accelerated Reader draw for year 8! The 
winners receive a £10 book voucher.

Congratulations to Tadgh and Dylan, 
who won pupil of the week last week 
and this week, for consistent hard work 
and approach to school.

Well done everyone!

Year 8

https://www.votesforschools.com
https://nationalcareers.service.gov.uk/national-apprenticeship-week
https://www.stem.org.uk/secondary/careers/virtual-careers-fairs
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/d/online/job-fair/
http://www.bromleytenniscentre.co.uk/
https://bubble-planet.com/london/
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Students taking part in the Dame Kelly Holmes Project are working on developing 
their leadership and mentoring skills. Congratulations to Kieran for showing some 
great leadership skills! 

As part of their Drama and PSHE lessons, Year 9 had a visit from The Wizard Theatre 
Company, who delivered a performance of their touring production I love You Mum - I 
Promise I won’t Die. Pupils found the play very poignant and touching and took part in some 
workshops afterwards.

This week, Life Skills Day for Year 9 took place, and included a wide variety of workshops 
ranging from Fire Safety to Body Image & The Media. This helps students prepare for moving 
into KS4 and their life after Glebe.

Year 9

Have a restful & relaxing half term!
We will see you again at 9am on Monday 19th February


